Village voices Report for Parish Council AGM

We are now back rehearsing in the Baptist Church every fortnight. We have lost some members over the covid period but have also gained some.

Our first performance last year was taking part in the Platinum Jubilee concert in Witnesham Church. This was a very successful event and raised £500 for Ukraine charities.

In the autumn we prepared and sang at the Church carol service.

This year we resumed our visits to care homes and performed at the Foxhall Day Centre in Ipswich which was thoroughly enjoyed by all. We nearly recruited a member for our choir from the audience!

At present we are preparing to sing in the Coronation Praise event on 7th May in the meadow behind the hall to which you are all welcome.

We then have a visit to Paddy Geere House at the end of next month.

Village Voices is a friendly non audition choir to which anyone is welcome to come along to. Just get in touch with me at 07587150204.

Christine Laughlin